
MCKINNEY CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU BOARD   

Human Resources Committee Meeting 

September 4, 2015 

The McKinney Convention & Visitors Bureau HR committee met for a meeting on 

September 4, 2015. 

In attendance were Board members: Bonnie Tinsley. 

Staff: Executive Director Dee-dee Guerra.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:36 am 

The HR Committee met to discuss the revision of the MCVB Goals and how to get more 

precise on the measurements of the goals.  

The MCVB HR Committee meeting was adjourned at 8:04 am 

 

 

 

_____________________________  

Bonnie Tinsley 

MCVB HR Committee  

 


